
 

 

MEMO 

 
 

TO: All AgeCare Staff 

FROM: Melanie Brophy, Vice President, Care Services 

CC: Executive, Directors, and Walden Plaza Teams 

DATE: January 19, 2021 

SUBJECT: Update on  COVID-19 Vaccine for AgeCare Staff 

 

Due to an increased supply of vaccines and the rapid uptake of appointments over the last 24 

hours, Alberta Health Services (AHS) is able to offer a vaccine appointment to all individuals 

who were previously sent an invite but either had their appointment cancelled or not yet booked 

in for an appointment. 

If you were in this group of eligible individuals, please check your email for an email from AHS 

Booking.  

HINT: Check your spam/junk folder if you do not see it.  

Thank you for your support of the AgeCare Vaccine 

Champions program. This vaccine will protect you, your 

family, your community, and your residents. It is an 

essential step in ending this devastating pandemic. While 

getting vaccinated is voluntary, we wish to stress the 

importance of this vaccine.  

 

A Staff COVID-19 Vaccine FAQs (PDF) and a One Minute of 

Learning (PDF). These are both posted on our Staff page at 

www.agecare.ca/coronavirus. 

 

For background on immunization sequencing, rationale, and insight into the immunization rollout 

process, visit ahs.ca/covidvaccine 

 

 

https://f.hubspotusercontent40.net/hubfs/265792/COVID-19%20FAQs%20Vaccines%20for%20Staff%2017DEC2020.pdf
https://agecare.box.com/v/COVID-Vaccine-OML
https://agecare.box.com/v/COVID-Vaccine-OML
https://living.agecare.ca/coronavirus-covid-19-staff
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__ahs.ca_covidvaccine&d=DwMGaQ&c=ZL0FEJAgad_jOPE5HXy2gQ&r=BCFPN3Ob_CIlc4ZBB6j0Gw&m=SkQSBU-GeAvfvpNnhRxpDmXKAtpaehS9D5K5JRbuHgs&s=BWVeIuON7yAXdENooIyCT57wlW5YSGfjAeDlmNWZAR8&e=
https://living.agecare.ca/coronavirus-covid-19-staff

